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“Letter of Recommendation for Employment/Admission” 
 

 
It is my great pleasure to recommend ​Mr. Millend Roy​, ​student of ​Indian                         

Institute of Technology (Indian School of Mines) Dhanbad for employment OR                     
admission in your esteemed organization / institution.  

 
I was his mentor and guide, when he was doing summer internship at ​M/s                           

Vardhan Consulting Engineers​ during ​11th April 2020​ ​to​ ​22nd May 2020​. 
 

During that time, I was thoroughly impressed by his commitment, focus and                       
understanding towards his internship project- ​“Simulation and Calculation of AEP                   
using PVSyst of Grid connected 100 kW Solar PV Project in Noida, U.P.”​. I admire his                               
hard work on ​content, representation and proper formatting of his internship project                       
report, which he submitted within the stipulated time. 

 
It is my strong opinion that ​Mr. Millend Roy would be a tremendous addition to                             

your team, and I am happy to give my highest recommendation. 
 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding his character                           
or project work. 
 
Sincerely,  
  

 
Ashish S Kumar 
CEO & Lead Consultant 
 
+66 9174 26265 | ​ashish@techvardhan.com 
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